
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Open CAF Surgery 
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If any of these ring true for you then come along to our next 
open CAF surgery session for help with these and many other 

issues, whether general or specific. 
 
 

The Integrated Working Team will all be on hand for one to one consultations or group 
discussions about any aspect of the common assessment process in B&NES. 

 
We will also be joined by Marie Porter, Interface Social Worker, for some input on when a 

social care C2 referral may be more appropriate than a CAF and also to guide some 
discussions around the step down process. 

 
 

If you would like to book a 20 minute session to discuss a specific issue then please call 
01225 395021 or email alex_hobbs@bathnes.gov.uk beforehand or  

simply turn up at St Martin’s Garden Children’s Centre anytime  
between 13:00 and 16:30 on Thursday 13th October. 

 
We’ll be the ones in the Seminar Room with the biscuits! 

Are you struggling to 
complete CAFs? 

 

Are you unsure how to 
approach the tricky 

questions? 
 

Do you worry you are 
not capturing the 

‘voice of the child’? 
 


